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Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: STRATFORD ROAD SIDEWALK PROJECT—2015
WITHDRAWAL OF PETITION FOR FUNDS DOCKET TR-143567

Dear Ms. Hunter:

Our Stratford Road Sidewalk Project is moving forward, but construction will
not occur before June 30, 2015. Therefore, we request to withdraw our petition
(docket TR-143567) for sidewalk protective funds.

Because we are still moving forward with our project, including the railroad
crossing, we will immediately petition for the same funds in the 2016-2017
biennium.

Please call me at 509-764-3784 if you have any questions or comments
regarding our project.

Sincerely,

h-’\»L»u[- A }\W

Michael G. Moro, P.E.
Project Engineer

cc: City Engineer
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